
As part of the PC International Education Week, Profs. Keith Morton 

and Nick Longo will present on their participation in faculty seminars in 

Brazil and India this past summer. They will discuss especially the 

favelas in Rio and the massive urbanization in Mumbai. 

The presentation will also include a faculty conversation on how to 

better incorporate international dimensions into the PC curriculum, 

using these case studies as a starting point.

Brazil and India and the 

Dilemmas of  Development

Dr. Nicholas Longo and

Dr. Keith Morton

Public & Community 

Service Studies

Wednesday, October 2nd, 2013

12:00-1:30pm, Feinstein 304

Infusing International Experiences 

into the Curriculum

The Center for Teaching Excellence and

The Center for International Studies present

Please RSVP to ext. 1340 or cte@providence.edu by September 27th.
All faculty and staff are invited. Lunch will be provided.


